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Florence Shag Club 

February 2022 

Newsletter 

January came and went so fast. Due to SOS and the weather, we 
only danced twice in January.  Now that everyone has played in 
the snow and partied at SOS, we are now ready to treat the ladies 
special with a Valentine Party. Our food and decorating members 
ŀǊŜ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊǘȅ ƻƴ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ммΦ  LΩƳ ǎǳǊŜ ƛǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ōƛƎ 
night. 
 
I attended the ACSC business meeting during Mid-Winter.  The 
only news to come from the meeting is there will not be a Summer 
Workshop at a specific location. However, they will have a 
workshop at the Fall SOS.  The ACSC and SOS funds are at an all- 
time low, which may result in clubs not receiving money this year. 
 
News reports indicate that Covid 19 is going down.  I sure hope so.  
LΩƳ ǘƛǊŜŘ ƻŦ ǊŜǎǘǊƛŎǘƛƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǎƳŀƭƭ ŘŀƴŎŜ ƴƛƎƘǘs.  I hope our 
ŀǘǘŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅΩǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǇƛŎƪ ōŀŎƪ ǳǇΦ  Wǳǎǘ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ōŜ ǎŀŦŜ 
ŀƴŘ ǳǎŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ƧǳŘƎŜƳŜƴǘ ǿƘŜƴ ƻǳǘ ŀƴŘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǳƴǘƛƭ ƛǘΩǎ ƻǾŜǊΦ 
 
Gerry and I visited the Sumter Shag Club recently.  They have a 
very nice venue.  Their new dance floor is very good to dance on.  
If you get a chance, go visit them. 
 
As usual, we have a great group of DJs playing for us at the Circle.  
5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ŘǊƻǇ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ¢ƛǇ WŀǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƳΦ 
Keep praying for our sick members and hope for a quick recovery 
so we can see them on the dance floor soon. 
 Bayne  
President FSC, 2022 
 

2022 Officers 
Pres: Bayne Hayes 
Email- Bhayes68@sc.rr.com  
 
Vice Pres: Janice H Welch 
Email- jwelch1950@yahoo.com  
 
Sec: Hilda Bowen 
Email- hbowen@sc.rr.com 
 
Tres: Ron Baucom 
Email- 
RBaucom11@yahoo.com 

Directors 2022 
Becky Berry 1st term ends 
12/31/22 
Email- rberry7@sc.rr.com 
Gerry Hayes 1st term ends 
12/31/23 
Email- ghayes69@sc.rr.com  
George Morris 1st term ends 
12/31/24 
Email-fastdancegm@gmail.com 

 
ñOur Purposeò 

The purpose of the Florence 
Shag Club shall be to 

preserve, encourage and 
promote the education and 
perpetuation of the Shag, to 
provide social activities at 

which emphasis is placed on 
the dance, and to inform its 

members of beach music and 
Shag dancing activities. 

May Florence Shag Club 
forever be a part of our lives 

as we keep on Shagging! 
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Valentine's Day was named after its patron saint, 
St. Valentine ð but there's some confusion 
surrounding  which  St. Valentine the holiday 
technically honors. According to  History.com , 
there are at least two men named Valentine that 
could've inspired the holiday, including one 
Valentine who was a priest in third  century Rome. 
As the story goes, this Valentine defied Emperor 
Claudius II's ban on marriage (he thought it 
distracted young soldiers), illegally marrying 
couples in the spirit of love until he was caught 
and sentenced to death. 
 
Another legend suggests that Valentine was killed 
for attempting to help Christians escape prison in 
Rome, and that he sent the first "valentine" 
message himself while imprisoned, writing a letter 
signed "From your Valentine."  
 
At the end of the 5th century, Roman Pope 
Gelasius officially declared the date of February 14 
"St. Valentine's Day." It wasn't until the  Middle 
Ages, though, that the holiday became associated 
with love and romance, a tradition that first 
started from the common belief in France and 
England that birds started their mating season on 
February 14. 
 
 but how did Cupid become a common symbol of 
Valentine's Day? According to Time, the figure can 
actually be traced all the way back to 700 B.C., to 
the Greek god of love named Eros, who was 
actually a handsome, immortal man with the 
intimidating power to make people fall in love. It 
wasn't until the 4th century BCE that the Romans 
adopted Eros into the image of a cute little boy 
with a bow and arrow, naming him "Cupid.ò 
 
The oldest record of a valentine being sent, 
according to  History.com , was a poem written by a 
French medieval duke named Charles to his wife 
in 1415. Charles penned this sweet note to his lover 
while he was imprisoned in the Tower of London 
at just 21 years old. One of the lines in the poem? 
"I am already sick of love, My very gentle 
Valentine ." Swoon! 

2022 Dates to remember  

 

Feb . 11: Valentineõs Party DJ Billy Cook  

March  18 : St. Paddy õs Party and POG  

drawing  DJ  Dennis Brumble  

April 21 -May 1 : SOS Spring Safari  at 

NMB  

July 15 : CMO at the Circle DJ John 

Smith  

Sept. 15 -25 : Fall Migration  at NMB  

Oct 28 : Halloween/Reup Party DJ John 

Smith  

Dec 9 : Christmas Party DJ John Smith  

          St Paddyôs POG Drawing 
 
We are putting the ñPot Of Gold Basketò together 
and getting the tickets ready to sell for $5 each. 
This has been a great fund raiser for our club. 
The drawing will be at our St. Paddyôs Party on 
Friday night March 18th. 
 
The Basket contains 5 Gift Cards. Theyôre to: 
Red Lobster, Woodstone BBQ, Olive Garden, 
Texas Roadhouse, and Walmart.  
 
We also have 5 bottles of booze in the basket: 
Absolut Vodka, Crown Royal, Rum, Lord Calvert 
Whiskey, and Butterscotch Schnapps. 
 
You donôt have to be there to win, buy a ticket for 
family and friends. 

Some Valentine History                        Thoughts and Prayers 

George Morris had Quadruple bypass surgery at 
McLeodôs Hospital on Wednesday January 19th. 
He has been transferred to Encompass Rehab 
facility in Florence, room 233, for rehab and 
recovery. He will be there for 7 to 10 days or 
more. His daughters are keeping us updated 
and have asked for our prayers for their father. 
 
Please keep all our members and friends in your 
prayers during these uncertain times. God loves 
us all. 
 
 
 

https://www.history.com/topics/valentines-day/history-of-valentines-day-2#section_1
https://time.com/5516579/history-cupid-valentines-day/
https://www.history.com/news/historys-oldest-known-valentine-was-written-in-prison
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  1 
 

2  
James Parker, 
Jean Shelton 
& 
Jimmy 
Rhodes 
 

3 
Ruth Wilson 

4- DJ 
Dennis 
Osborne 

5 
JoAnn Lett 

6 
 
 

7 
 

8 
Dick Brown 
 

9 10 11- DJ Billy 
Cook 
Valentineõs 

Party! 

12 
Carl Hallman 

13 14 
Donna 
Hendrick 

15 
Vicki Benton, 
Barbara 
Williams & 
Barbara 
Denham 
 

16 
Rubin 
Anderson 

17 
Betty 
Hallman & 
Buck Rogers 
 

18- DJ 
Gene 
Sistare 
 
Billy Price 

 

19 
 

20 
 

21 
Sally King 

22 
 

23 24 
Harry Jordan 

25- DJ 
Jimmy 
Buffkin 

26 

27 
Gill Rogers 

28   
 

  

 
 
 

  
 

     

February 2022 DJõs & Birthdays 

FSC Contact Information 
Address-  
Florence Shag Club  
PO Box 5538, Florence, SC 29502 
 
Email- florenceshagclub@aol.com  
 
Website- www.florenceshagclub.com   
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Florence Shag Clubõs 
Valentines Party is Friday night, February 11th, at the 

Circle Fountain, in Florence, SC. 

 



 
 

We would like to share with you 
the thank you notes we received 
for our donations to the Hall Of 
Fame Foundation, The Veterans 
Resource Center Of Florence and 
The Florence Area Humane 
Society. Your support makes it 
possible for the FSC to make these 
important donations. Thank you 
for your membership and support. 


